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Dear Parents and Carers, 

JUNK MODELLING 

As part of our ‘Would you invite a pirate to tea?’ topic, this week we will be 

designing and crafting boats out of recyclable materials. We would be hugely 

grateful for any CLEAN ‘junk modelling’ donations to be brought in with the 

children each morning - for example toilet or kitchen roll tubes, plastic or 

cardboard boxes or tubs and milk bottles. Please bear in mind that we cannot 

accept any nut packaging as we are a nut free school. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

The Reception Team  

 


